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Markham, Lory P. - PDR

From: Dabney Lewis [baxbldg@icloud.com]
Sent: Sunday, July 17, 2016 5:59 AM
To: Markham, Lory P. - PDR
Subject: Fwd: Westhampton and Grove

Dear Ms Markham, 
    I am forwarding this comment about The Westhampton neighborhood to you, per request. 
    I will add an additional remark or two.  
    When my parents moved our family to Richmond in my childhood, we lived in Glenburnie while a house was 
being built further in the West end.  
    As an adult, I moved to this area to be near the private schools, churches and UNCLUTTERED 
neighborhood amenities. WESTHAMPTON is a little like an English village.  I do not know ANYONE who 
actually lives in the area who wants the neighborhood to change. We like it the way it is.  
   The Powers that Be in the city need to send a message to developers that we are fed up with their attempts to 
turn our neighborhood into a nightmare so that they can make money. Please tell them to go elsewhere.  
Sincerely, 
Dabney Lewis 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Dabney Lewis <baxbldg@icloud.com> 
Date: July 16, 2016, 8:36:19 PM EDT 
To: "Matthew.Ebinger@Richmondgov.com" <Matthew.Ebinger@Richmondgov.com> 
Subject: Westhampton and Grove 

I am opposed to changing the W'Hampton theater area into ANYTHING larger. I have talked to 
many neighbors, NONE OF WHOM favor turning a neighborhood into a city. 
NEIGHBORHOODS MATTER. 
  Parking is already a challenge. The stoplight at Libbie and Grove is absolutely interminable. 
The majority of the neighborhood is opposed to DESTROYING the FABRIC of the 
neighborhood. KEEP WESTHAMPTON LIVEABLE.  
Dabney Lewis  
 
Sent from my iPhone 












